
 
 

2024 RV SITE WATER SHUT OFF / TURN ON 
 
Dear Leaseholders: 
 
Water turn off for RV sites will begin on October 15, 2024.  We will be putting up posters throughout 
the resort starting in September as a reminder. 
 
 Everyone is required to fill out a form regardless of whether the water needs to be left on or 

turned off.  Please fill out the form prior to October 8, 2024 and return to the Front Office.   
 

 Starting October 15, 2024, over approximately a two-week period, your water will automatically 
be turned off unless we are notified otherwise.  Any charges incurred to turn your water back on 
will be deemed the site owner’s responsibility and will be billed to your site account.  
 

 Request for water shut off or turn on must be provided by the site owner in writing via fax, email, 
mail or registration at the office.  Holiday Park Resort will not accept direction from private 
occupants or neighbours. 

 
Water turn on starts around mid-March, weather permitting.   
 
NOTE:  - Water to sites will be turned off automatically unless we are otherwise notified.  
 - We require minimum 48 hours notice to turn water on or off; 
   this includes spring turn on. 
 - Water will not be turned on or off after 2:30 Mon. - Thurs., all day Friday, on  
    weekends or statutory holidays due to the risk of damage occurring to resort water lines. 
 

 
To request irrigation, blow out please fill out a Work Order (see front desk) prior to September 20, 2024. 
 

 

Date: ________________________________   Site # ________________ 
 
______    Leave water ON all winter 
 
______    Shut water OFF - as scheduled starting October 15, 2024 
 
______    Shut water OFF - after this date: _________________________________________ 
 
 
Winter address change required:            YES                       NO 
 

(Note: it is your responsibility to change your address with the office on your return to the resort.) 
 
Leaseholder Name (please print):  ______________________________________________   
 
Leaseholder Signature:  _______________________________________________________ 

You can also email your preference to 
stephanie.stewart@sweetlife.com 


